
From: Dave O'Brien <theobeez@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 7:13 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NHSave 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Please reconsider changes to NHSave Projects. It is shameful that we are turning our backs on 
those that need us the most. My elderly aunt benefited from this program years ago and was very 
grateful for the work done. Have some compassion. The benefits of helping our less fortunate 
neighbors far outweighs the "savings" for NH consumers. Not to mention the benefit of 
employing people to do this work, who, in turn, reinvest that money into the NH economy.  
 
It occurs to me that those making these decisions are the least likely to need the help and the 
most likely to be able to afford to help those less fortunate. 
 
For those of us bearing the burden of helping those who need it, we'll manage. It's the right thing 
to do. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dave O'Brien 
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